We first reached out to Carillo's office in May 2018.
Nos comunicamos por primera vez con la oficina de Carillo en mayo de 2018.

Tue, May 15,2018, 1256 PM  J¢ 4
to danni.wang,

Dear Danni,

On behalf of the Cal Trans Renters Association, we would like to invite a representative, and or Ms. Wendy Carillo herself to please attend our
workshop this Saturday, May 19th at 10:00 AM in the South Pasadena Library Community Room.

The workshop agenda is listed in this email thread. We will be discussing issues related to the Cal Trans impending home sales and habitability
issues. May of the residents reside in District 51 (El Sereno) and hundreds of families are impacted.

Thank you for your time.
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Email addresses and private names have redacted.
Las direcciones de correo electronico y los nombres privados han sido eliminados

Fri, May 18,2018, 8:15 AM 7,’} L N
to , Danni

Dear Danni,
I'm following up to see if we have a confirmation for attending the meeting tomorrow?

If there is a specific time that works better for the assembly woman or a representative, we can schedule them for that time. Looking forward to your
response.

Thank you,

We reached out to Carillo several times since then.
Nos comunicamos con Carillo varias veces desde entonces.



Gonzalez, Martha <Martha.Gonzalez@asm.ca.gov> Tue, Sep 11,2018, 6:15 PM LN
= to me, Mayra ¥

Hi and |
Thank you so much for attending our first community coffee in El Sereno and for being such a dedicated advocate for the community.

| wanted to follow up with you regarding some of the things discussed. As the Member mentioned during the meeting, she would love to meet with
your and a few of the other leaders that were present at the meeting. She would like to meet with you in a more intimate setting to learn
more about your concerns relating to Caltrans.

I am including our District Coordinator, Mayra, in this email so she can help us find a time. In the meantime, let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Martha E. Gonzalez, MSW

Field Representative

Office of Assemblymember Wendy Carrillo (D-51)
1910 W. Sunset Boulevard

Los Angeles, CA 90026

T (213) 483-5151 | F (213) 483-5166
www.assembly.ca.gov/Carrillo

After many attempts, a group of Caltrans tenants and supporters met with Carillo at her Echo
Park office on November 2nd, 2018, under the guise that she was finally ready to work with us.
Después de muchos intentos, un grupo de inquilinos de Caltrans y sus partidarios se
reunio con Carillo en su oficina de Echo Park el 2 de noviembre de 2018, con el
pretexto de que finalmente estaba lista para trabajar con nosotros.

Gonzalez, Martha <Martha.Gonzalez@asm.ca.gov> Nov 5, 2018, 2:48 PM «
W tome ¥

Hi

I want to thank you and the rest of the group for coming to our office last Friday and sharing with the Member some of your concerns. I was
wondering if you can send me a summary of your main concerns discussed during the meeting. I was taking notes but I want to make sure I
capture the most important things.

Thanks,
Martha

She failed in following up with the group or taking action on any of the needs we discussed with
her and her team.

Ella fallé en el sequimiento con el grupo o en tomar medidas sobre cualquiera de las
necesidades que discutimos con ella y su equipo.



